

Ellen M. Bach Of Counsel 518.487.7736 phone ebach@woh.com

One Commerce Plaza Albany, New York 12260 518.487.7600 phone 518.487.7777 fax

September 11, 2015

Via U. S. Mail and Email

Mr. Albert P. Roberts Mr. James P. Horan Stenger, Roberts, Davis and Diamond, LLP 1136 Route 9, Suite 2 Wappingers Falls, New York 12590

> Town of Union Vale - Library Service Restriction Re:

Dear Messrs, Roberts and Horan:

We represent the Mid-Hudson Library System (the "System"), which has forwarded to us your email dated August 31, 2015 regarding the library service restriction that became effective on or about August 3, 2015 for residents of the Town of Union Vale (the "Town"). The System did not anticipate any objection by the Town to the library service restriction, given the terms of the agreement executed by the System and the Town in early August.

We will be in further communication with you after we have had an opportunity to review your objections to the restriction and gather relevant factual information. In the interim, please contact me if you have questions.

Ellen M. Bach

Tom Sloan, MHLS Executive Director